
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

September 29, 2023 

 

Honorable Senator Marvin A. Blyden 

Chairman, Committee on Housing, Transportation & Telecommunications 

35th Legislature of the Virgin Islands 

Capitol Building, PO Box 1690 

St. Thomas, VI 00804 

 

RE:  Committee on Housing, Transportation & Telecommunications Hearing – October 3, 

2023 

Dear Senator Blyden, 

This correspondence serves to acknowledge receipt of your invitation dated September 19, 

2023, to offer testimony at the Committee on Housing, Transportation & 

Telecommunications Hearing on October 3, 2023. Due to a scheduling conflict, my team 

and I are unable to attend the hearing. If there is any follow-up requests for information that 

comes out of the hearing, please forward them to us and we will do our best to respond 

accordingly. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and, as always, please feel free to contact my office if 

you need further assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Derek Gabriel 

Commissioner 

 


